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Mr. Lederer’s comments about the Carneros Inn EIR and associated analyses being "wrong" seem
strong without considering the details of the operation of the property.

Thank you.

Anthony Hicke, PG, CHG

Senior Groundwater Geologist
Richard C. Slade & Associates LLC
818.506.0418 Southern California
707.963.3914 Northern California
www.rcslade.com
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